Thank you for taking the time to fill in this report. Your information enables the Home Birth Aotearoa Trust to meet their reporting requirements and to continue to promote home birth in Aotearoa.

Please fill in as appropriate or enter N/A if a section does not apply.

Your Groups Name and Date 01/01/19	
Website	
FB Page	
FB Group	
Incorporated Society Or informal	
Registered Charity	
Contact	
Paid members	•
Library	•
Pool Hire	•
Courses	•
Gift Hampers	•
Social Gatherings	•
Current Projects	•
Recent Projects	•
Involvement with Home Birth Aotearoa Trust January - June (Grants, meetings, communication etc)	•
Involvement with Home Birth Aotearoa Trust July - December (Grants, meetings, communication etc)	•
Involvement with local midwives and other organisations	•
Current struggles	•
Significant changes to your group in the last year	•

How could HBAT be of more support to your group?	•
Other/ Comments	